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Please do not approve the proposed rate -- The
proposed increase of 108% is unconscionable at
worst and tone-deaf at best. An increase of this
amount could create a hardship for many of the
families in our community, especially against
Comment/Message: the backdrop of inflation. It appears that
Limestone and its investors are placing all of



the burden of modernizing and updating this
system on the residents. This rate increase is too
much too quickly and we were only made
aware of the request in February 2025.
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